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Rt Hon Theresa May MP  
Home Secretary  
2 Marsham Street  

London  
SW1P 4DF  

 
27 July 2015 

 

Dear Home Secretary,  
 

As required within Section 55(5) of the Police Act 1996, I write in response to the 
recently published findings of Her Majesty’s Inspectorate of Constabulary (HMIC), PEEL 
Assessment.   

 
I welcome this analysis and agree that police forces across England and Wales have 

work to do to meet the fast-evolving needs of our communities.  British policing must 
change in culture, organisation and ability to use new policing technology. 
 

It is reassuring that Dyfed-Powys Police is rated as good by the PEEL report. I am 
determined to continue our work to ensure the force is fully fit to fight 21st Century 

crime with a 21st Century approach. 
 

A copy of this response is published on my website. 
 

 
 
 

Christopher Salmon 
Police and Crime Commissioner 
 

Cc: Drusilla Sharpling  
HM Inspector of Constabulary  

Wales and Western Region 
 

http://www.dyfed-powys.pcc.police.uk/Document-Library/Priorities-and-Policies/Performance-Data/Response-to-HMIC-PEEL-Inspection.pdf

